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THE LAST DAY OF TERM IS 23rd JULY 

 

Thank you to the eagle-eyed parent who spotted the 

error in last week’s newsletter! The final day of school is 

Tuesday 23rd July. 

 

                   

BOOK FAIR 

 

                  The school will be hosting a book fair     

                  from 26th June to 1st July. 

 

 

                          HELP WITH CLUBS 

 

                          We would like to increase the number                  

                          of clubs that we can offer. Do any of 

you or your close relatives have a skill that you could 

pass on to the children? 

 

We would like to offer things like sewing, knitting, 

crochet, etc - if anyone could help out with some of 

the sports clubs too then please get in touch with the 

school office. 

 

 

PARENT GOVERNER ELECTIONS 

 

These will be held on Friday 21st June. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SPORT TEAM KIT 

 

There are lots of outstanding rugby and 

cricket kits at home. Please could you 

ensure that all school sports kits come back in as soon 

as possible so that we have kits for next year’s teams.  

 

 

 

 

 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 

 

This offer has now finished and we will soon be 

sending off the vouchers to get some new 

equipment in school. Please can you bring in any 

remaining vouchers as soon as possible. Many 

thanks. 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

A photographer will be in school on Monday 17th 

June at 9.30am to take photos of the children 

which you will then be able to purchase. Please 

contact the School Office if you would not like your 

child to have their photo taken. 

 

 

 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

 

We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 

starting in September. If you are interested in this 

role please pick up an application form from the 

School Office. 

P.T.O. 
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                AFTERNOON TEA 12th JULY 

 

                                          On the afternoon of Friday 12th July the Friends of St James School will be hosting an       

                                          afternoon tea, similar to previous years’ summer fairs. There will be a raffle,  

                                          tombolas, cream teas and more. All parents are invited! 

 

 

 

CHARITY WALK 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 

  

My name is Harvey Lodge, from Taunton. On the 8th of July, I will be setting off from Minehead to walk the 

South West Coast Path, on my own, a distance of 630 miles, to raise money for Cancer Research and Water 

Aid. In order for me to do this I decided to quit my job to allow me the time to complete the walk. I will be 

only sleeping in a tent or under the stars and washing by natural means only, using water from streams and 

rivers etc. I am hoping to complete the walk as soon as possible, hopefully within 8 weeks. I am hoping with 

your help to raise as much awareness as possible in order to raise as much money as possible for both 

charities. 

  

For more details on the walk please visit: www.walk4lifeuk.weebly.com or you can follow me on twitter: 

www.twitter.com/walk4lifeuk. 

 

Together with your help, we can make a massive difference to a lot of people’s lives.  

 

Please pay any cash donations to the School Office, clearly marked FAO Harvey Lodge. 

 


